
Letter of Recognition for Outstanding 

Babysitter 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Babysitter's Name], 

I am writing to express my heartfelt appreciation for the exceptional care and attention you have 

provided to our children. Your dedication and kindness have not gone unnoticed, and we are 

truly grateful for your outstanding service as a babysitter. 

Your ability to engage our children in fun and educational activities, while ensuring their safety 

and comfort, sets you apart. They always look forward to spending time with you, and it is 

evident that they feel happy and secure in your care. 

Thank you for being such a wonderful presence in our family's life. We recognize and applaud 

your efforts, and we are so thankful to have you as our babysitter. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


